
PUBLIC NOTICE

Prospect Park East River Road
Neighborhood

Meeting to Kick-Off NRP Phase 2

The Prospect Park East River Road Neighborhood will hold a meeting to formally start the process of
allocating NRP Phase 2 funds to neighborhood projects.  The meeting will be held at:

Luxton Park Community Center Gym
Wednesday, October 13, 2004

7 PM – 9 PM

All persons connected with the neighborhood are invited to attend and participate.  That includes
residence owners, residence renters, businesses, students, and others.

At this meeting, the process will begin to provide for the allocation of approximately

$348,000
to neighborhood purposes.  At the meeting, the following events will occur:

 (1)  Presentation of a summary of the Report on NRP Phase 1

 (2)  Approval of the NRP/PPERRIA participation agreement

 (3)  Explanation of the requirements on use of funds for "housing" in Phase 2

 (4)  Voting on requests, if any, for funds to be devoted to early-access projects.

 (5)  Election of a Neighborhood Steering Committee for Phase 2

Complete details on the meeting will be mailed to every address in the neighborhood.  Details are also
available on the web at: http://www.pperr.org/.  Not later than October 6, 2004, requests for early access
to funds, which must include a project description and statement of cost, must be received at:

PPERRIA
66 SE Malcolm Ave

Minneapolis, MN 55414

Child-care during the meeting will be available on-site.

Translation services will be provided.


